
 

 
PB/LL 10.01.18 
 

Sailors’Society 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
You may remember that last year we supported the Sailors' Society by allowing them 
to make a promotional video in our school which highlighted the differences between 
the way our children come to school and the way children in parts of the Phillipines 
need to swim across 2km of estuary to get to school.  
 
You can see the video here:   
https://www.sailors-society.org/our-stories/the-worlds-wettest-school-run/ 
 
Tomorrow, 11th January, a representative from the Sailors Society is going to visit 
school to lead an assembly about the help that The Society have given to these 
children by providing a couple of small motorised boats meaning the children can now 
get to school safe and dry! 
 
We have been asked if we can support the charity by making a donation. If you would 
be happy to do this then please could your child bring in a coin tomorrow to add to the 
"Wettest School Run" map which will be shown to the children as part of the assembly.  
 
As always, thanks so much for your kindness and support in our efforts to help others. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr. Brown. 

Society funds new boats to get pupils safely to school 

www.sailors-society.org 

Children in the Philippines no longer have to swim to school thanks to the Society.
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